
 

 

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                      May 8, 2019  
 
 
NORTH CAROLINA ABC COMMISSION  
APPROVES TWO NEW STORE LOCATIONS 
 
 
RALEIGH – The North Carolina Alcoholic Beverage Control 
Commission held its regular monthly meeting today and ratified 71 
hearing cases that resulted in penalties in excess of $85,200 and/or 
imposition of suspensions of permits for three days or more. Fines are 
due May 31, 2019, and suspensions begin June 7, 2019.  
 
The Commission approved proposed new ABC store locations at: 
 

• 83 Forest Gate Drive, Pisgah Forest, as requested the Brevard 
ABC Board 

• Lot 1 Diesel Drive, Reidsville, as requested by the Reidsville 
ABC Board 

 
The Commission considered proposing a permanent rule change 
regarding the Refund Offer Redemption Revisions Rule. The proposed 
rule 14B NCAC 15B .1013 will be filed with the Office of Administrative 
Hearings for publication in the NC Register. 
 
 
ABOUT THE NC ABC COMMISSION  
North Carolina is one of 17 states to regulate alcohol through a control 
system. Since 1937, the North Carolina Alcoholic Beverage Control 
Commission has provided regulation and control over the sale, 
purchase, transportation, manufacture, consumption and possession of 
alcoholic beverages in the state of North Carolina. http://abc.nc.gov.  
 
MEDIA CONTACT  
Kat Haney 
919-779-8344  
Kat.Haney@abc.nc.gov  

### 

http://abc.nc.gov/
mailto:Kat.Haney@abc.nc.gov

